SUNDERLAND ILLUMINATIONS AND THE FESTIVAL OF LIGHT
INVITATION TO PREVIEW EVENT
Wednesday 4 October 2017

Sunderland City Council would like to extend an invitation to pupils, along with their
families, to a preview evening of the Festival of Light. This will take place in Roker Park on
the evening of Wednesday 4 October from 6pm.

Entry to the park will be free, but you must book a ticket on line using the following link
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sunderland-illuminations-sen-preview-evening-tickets-
37752804655

Sidecliffe Road will be reserved for bus/car drop off only. Entrance to Roker Park will be
via the entrance on Whitburn Road.

Parking is available at the following Seafront car parks
. Lowry Road Car Park, SR6 8ZZ, 211 spaces, free
. Marine Walk Car Park, SR6 OPL, 50 spaces, parking charges apply

. Harbour View Car Park, SR6 0ZZ, 128 spaces, parking charges apply There is
limited Blue Badge parking at the Seafront; Marine Walk, Marine Walk Car Park, Harbour
View Car Park, Whitburn Road opposite Queens Parade and Lowry Road Car Park.
These spaces operate on a first come first served basis.

We hope you are able to join us for the evening and we look forward to seeing you there.

If you have any questions regarding the event, please contact events@sunderland.gov.uk
or telephone 01915618412,




